Dear ACTA IMEKO Editor(s),

The paper “Three-Cycle University Studies in Metrology – An Innovative Development Approach” I submit for publication in the ACTA IMEKO journal was already presented at the XXI IMEKO World Congress held from 30th of August to 4th of September 2015 in Prague, Czech Republic. It was presented in oral session of the IMEKO TC1 Education and Training in Measurement and Instrumentation under the title “Development of Three-Cycle University Studies in Metrology”.  In attachment I send you the original presented at IMEKO World Congress paper (file IMEKO-0255_fullpaper.docx).
On the 9.12.2105 I received a notification from Mr. Paolo Carbone, Editor-in-Chief of Acta IMEKO and Mr. Paul Regtien, Vice President for Publications, that the my paper was selected for a journal article to be published in Acta IMEKO.
 The newly submitted paper is extended with the following modifications:
· The whole paper is re-edited according to the ACTA IMEKO paper template;
· Changed title;
· The reference list is updated with some newly published contributions;
· The “Introduction” section is modified and extended with more state of the art information gained from the newly cited references;
· The whole paper is extended and updated with some more information. Due to the original conference restrictions and page limitations, in all the paragraphs of the new paper some additional information and explanations are given and proper references citations are included.
I hope the paper will be positively evaluated in the further review process and will be accepted for publication in the ACTA IMEKO journal.

I am looking forward to your answer as soon as possible.

I wish you Merry Christmas and all the best in the New 2016 year.

Sincerely yours,

Assoc. Prof. Dr. Marija Cundeva-Blajer





